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Cheder Chabad Boys Division 

Letter from the Menahel: 

 

   September 14, Monday: Boy’s cheder - Back to school night  

  7:30pm-9:20pm  see inside for details. 

Schedule for Sunday  

This motsei Shabbos IYH is motsei Shabbos selichos. Cheder will begin at 

10:00am for all grades. Talmidim in grades 7-8 should come to cheder  

after having already davened.  Dismissal is at 1:30pm, the regular time.   

 

Dear Parents, 

This Shabbos is the last Shabbos of the year.  The Rebbeim have instructed us to say the entire Tehilim 

as we do on every Shabbos mevarchim, even though we count on Hashem’s blessing for the upcoming 

month of Tishrei.  

The Yomim Noroim require preparation. The more we prepare for them the more impactful they will 

be.  We need the boost of kabolas oil malchus shomayim to last us the entire year.  The first We have 

already been preparing by hearing the sound of the shofar.  With Shabbos Selichos the tefilos and 

sounds of the Days of Awe will truly be upon us.  

Please encourage your children to say tehilim this Shabbos morning and to post it on their accounts on 

mashpia.com.  May our joined tefilos usher in a year of berocho and hatzlocho for all.  

The opening of the school year often presents challenges with transportation, meals, last minute cloths 

shopping, last minute shopping for supplies. Thank you for your patience and your efforts to help us work 

everything out and establish the proper routines in place. 

 

Wishing you a good Shabbos,  

Rabbi Kaplan  
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WATCHING OUR TALMIDIM GROW 
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Welcome back to this year’s first edition of “A Peek At Our Week”.  Our boys returned to 

school eager to learn and are off to a great start!  Read further for a sampling of what has 

been going on in our classrooms. 

Mrs. Mandel’s first graders started this week off  with 'my number book' and math vocabu-

lary words such as addition sentence and sum.  Working hands on with connecting cubes, 

each boy got his own set of cubes and explored different ways to add. In reading, the class 

worked on many literacy skills such as letter and sound recognition and well as 

spelling.  As the class learned new letters the boys noted that the letters were found in 

many of their names.  The boys enjoyed sharing words related to the new sounds of the 

day and had a chance to come up and spell words on the classroom pocket chart.  

Mrs. Eckstein’s third graders are aiming to have a wonderful year as each talmid reaches 

for the stars!  This week was the first full week of English.  The boys are eager to learn and 

are b"H adjusting to once again being in a classroom all day. In math they reviewed  place 

value and learned how to read numbers through the 100 millions!  They also began to learn 

how to round numbers to the nearest 10 and the nearest 100.  The class began this year’s 

social studies curriculum, which includes map skills and learning different aspects relating 

to communities.  They began learning paragraph writing, current events (News on the 

Run), and  had their first spelling test!  The class also did a passage in the reader about 

rabbits (ask your son what a 'passage' is).  A message from Mrs. Eckstein:   I 

have  reached out to all the parents and if I have not spoken to you, please check your 

phones for my message.  I am looking forward to working together with you to bring out the 

best in each child. Please feel free to reach out to me by leaving a message on my home 

phone or with the secretary.   

In Mrs. Volfman’s third grade, English studies have been in full swing. In math the boys 

have been learning about even and odd numbers, rounding numbers as well as adding and 

subtracting with multiple digits. In their ELA class the class has been focusing on the skill of 

how to ask questions and then find key details to answer the questions from the text.  The 

boys have been hard at work learning new vocabulary and spelling words. They also 

learned all about story elements and enjoyed using their interactive reading notebooks to 

learn this concept.   
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How to Register your Soldier?  

Head over to your parent account on www.mashpia.com/mobile or by downloading the Tzivos Hashem App and 
click the blue register button next to your child's name. 

If you already have a parent account and forgot the username/password, click the grey "Forgot Password" button on 

the bottom left.       

(Don't have a parent account?  Simply go to mashpia.com/mobile (or download the Tzivos Hashem app) and click 

the blue button "Create Parent Account" on the bottom right. ) 

Need to create a new child account? 

Click "Add Child", then "My Child is not in a Base" and select "Cheder Chabad Monsey" as their Base (school). 

Do NOT create a NEW account for a child that already has an existing account from a previous year or school, as 

this can cause them to lose their previously earned ranks and medals. Email us at th@chedermonsey.org to locate 

their old account. 

Hatzlacha Rabbah and may they grow in the ranks of Tzivos Hashem! 

Bravo for the  chayolim that have already filled out their missions in these first 4 days   

 

http://www.mashpia.com/mobile
http://mashpia.com/mobile
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Please print clearly. 

 

I ____________________________ allow my child/ren________ __________________________   

grade/s:______________________  to use the Cheder Library.  I understand that if my son does not return 

a book or if a book is returned in poor condition I will be charged $25 to replace it.   I give permission 

for the Cheder office to charge my credit card unless I make alternate arrangements with the  

librarian. 

Parents Signature____________________________________   Date:________________ 



                            בס''ד   

SHABBOS MEVORCHIM –TISHREI-TEHILLIM 

 

 Friday- look at my missions for my checkout quota  

–שבת קודש   say תהילים 

Sunday- fill out  this form (or mark on mashpia account) 

Monday-bring in this paper to cheder  

 

 

  
 

Name ______________________________________________ 

Grade_______________________________________________ 

Kapitolach said ________________________________________ 

Approx. amount of time spent ____________________________ 

Parent signature ________________________________________ 

Make sure to mark your missions on mashpia account (or bring this paper back to Cheder)  by Monday   
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 א שיינער כתב

 וןבראשית שנה י 
 בס''ד   

Monday   


